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STAR Students 

On Friday, February 26th, we celebrated our first STAR Student of the Month 

assembly!  It was so wonderful to be able to recognize all the hard work of our 

students.  We were even able to do an in-person assembly (one grade level at 

a time, socially distanced) in the gymnasium!  One of the best parts was 

having our Voluntary Remote Learners AND parents join us through a Google 

Meet!  Parents of students who were receiving awards were given a little 

heads up so they could arrange their schedules to log on! 

 

Report Cards and Conferences 

Report cards will be made available to families on Monday, March 15th at 5:00 pm via PowerSchool.  

If you have trouble accessing the report card via your Parent Portal, please contact the Main Office 

so we can support you.  

 

Conferences will be held on Tuesday, March 16th from 5:00-7:00 pm and Thursday, March 18th from 

1:30-3:45 pm.  Both days will be early release days for students. Unlike the fall, not all students will have 

a conference.  If parents would like to schedule one, please reach out to your child’s teacher.  

Teachers will also reach out to families to schedule conferences by Friday, March 12th.  

 

Read Across America 

Judson students had a wonderful time celebrating Read Across America!  Mrs. 

Stepka, our Reading Interventionist, organized a wonderful reading celebration for 

our students and staff.  Many members of our school community made recordings 

of stories all with a Social Emotional theme.  Mrs. Stepka put these recording into a 

Google slideshow so teachers could share these stories with their classes throughout 

the month of March.  We also had Crazy Hat Day on Tuesday, March 2nd! 

 

Recess Reminder 

As the weather gets warmer and the snow starts to melt, we are excited to get back 

outside to play! Please remember to have your child bring in a coat as it can still be a bit chilly out! 

 

Yearbooks 

The Yearbook is in full swing and we are excited to announce that students are able to begin 

purchasing them.  Please see the attached flyer for more information. If you have any questions, 

please reach out to Linda Marino as marinoli@watertownps.org. 

 
                                      Upcoming Events 
Budget Presentation 

Dr. Villanueva will be attending a joint Polk and 

Judson PTO meeting to present the 2021-2022 budget 

on Tuesday, March 9th at 7:00 pm.  The meeting 

information is as follows: 
Meeting ID meet.google.com/gdk-gwju-uaw 

Phone Numbers (US)+1 470-210-1101 PIN: 314 439 859# 

 

Monday, March 8, 2021 BOE Meeting, 7:30 pm 

Tuesday, March 9, 2021 PTO Budget Presentation with Dr. 

Villanueva, 7 pm 

Monday, March 15, 2021 Report Cards available on 

PowerSchool 

Tuesday, March 16, 2021 Single Session Day 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

Wednesday, March 17, 2021 Happy St. Patrick’s Day! 

Math-A-Thon Due! 

Thursday, March 18, 2021 Single Session Day 

Parent Teacher Conferences 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JVDdtlmbloECV97Z_AT84XUufYjco0WJ/view?usp=sharing
https://meet.google.com/gdk-gwju-uaw?hs=122&authuser=0
tel:%E2%80%AA+1%20470-210-1101%E2%80%AC

